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Dear Praying friend,

Greetings from Grace Baptist Church & Theological Seminary, Yangon!

I would like to thank you for your many prayer as well as financial supports. We thank God always for giving us godly people like you, to serve Him with us.

In relation to our building project, it has been a very slow process. The Lord directed us to sell the old property (50'X100') and we bought with the amount we received out of the old property and bought a piece of property (120'X160') in a different location. All the procedures including the paper works took almost 10 months. On October 31, we signed our contract with a Christian contractor.

Yesterday (November 2) we could submit the application for permission to begin the construction work. The permit may come by the end of the year. 

Please pray for:
The permit to be granted by the city authorities soon,
 and the needed funds to come in and
the construction to begin soon.

Pray for the graduation of the seminary in early February and
 the graduates, serving the Lord in our country and the
 graduating class of this academic year as they look for their ministries.

Pray for more liberty to proclaim the Gospel in the land that the Name of the Lord may be known and glorified. 

Pray for peace and tranquility in the country and 
the general health of the thangs.

Pray for Joseph Thang as he is planning to study in the States as the Lord opens the door and also provides the needs.

Please excuse me for the forwarded detailed attachments of the building designs.

Thanks a million for your untold helps.

Neng & Niang Thang
Yangon

